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Dates for your Diary  

Friday March 4th - Forest school for 4F 

Friday March 11th - Forest school for 4HT 

Friday March 18th - Forest school for 4HT 

Friday March 25th - Forest school for 5S 

Monday 28th March - Book Look  

Tuesday 29th March -  Parental Consultations 

Wednesday 30th March - Book Look 

Thursday 31st March - Parental Consultations 

Friday April 1st - Forest school for 5S 

Friday April 8th - Forest school for 5BS 

Friday April 8th - Spring term ends 
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Poetry By Heart – The Poscars 

During the spring term, the children from Swan Lane have been learning to 

recite poetry by heart. This has culminated in the Poscars (Poetry Oscars) 

competition, which took place as we broke up for half term. Everyone thor-

oughly enjoys this competitive occasion and the quality of our performances 

this year was higher than ever. Many thanks to our governor, Mrs. McGowan, 

for judging this year’s class performances. Congratulations to 2G, who won 

the lower phase competition with ‘Don’t Quit’ and 4HT for their upper phase 

recitation of ‘Laugh a Little Bit’. Everyone, however, was a winner this year because everyone could feel the fun as they 

presented their class poems. Mr Batts 

Art Boards   

The display boards outside the classrooms have been updated, and are looking great! 

The focus this time was ‘design and technology’, with the children designing, making 

and evaluating.  

Chinese New Year-Reception 

In Reception, we have enjoyed celebrating and learning all 

about Chinese New Year. This year is the Year of the 

Tiger. We have had lots of fun tasting Chinese food and 

meeting the  Chinese Dragon. 


